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By now you may have noticed a few 
changes at T-Rec, a lot of great 
things have been happening. We are 
excited for 2020 and hope you are 
too! Here are a few highlights of  
recent changes: 

Several staff are on the move. Lisa 
Kuntzman has always had a passion 
for Art, so when the Arts4All FL-PBC, 
Visual Arts coordinator position 
opened up she jumped at the  
opportunity to take it. Lisa cannot 
wait to share her artistic talents with 
all of you. Renata Watson, Facility  
Manager I and Erin Kessler,  
Recreation Specialist II have  
recently joined the Community  
Programs section. Many of you may 
remember Renata from when she 
previously worked at T-Rec. Both 
Renata and Erin are eager to get to 
know all of our program participants 
as well as share their creative and 
fun recreation program ideas. Lastly, 

Winter/Spring 2020  

 3 Community Programs 

 4 Lottery Application Form 

 9 Program Registration Form 

11 Paralympic Sports 
12  Special Olympics FL-PBC 

14  A4AFL-PBC Programs 

keep your eyes open as two full 
time Recreation Special II  
positions are filled in the coming 
months, one for Special Olympics 
and one for Community Programs. 

Renovations of the Fountains  
Recreation building are almost 
complete. The bathrooms are  
larger and the kitchen area and 
floors are brand new. We cannot 
wait to use this newly renovated 
ADA accessible space for our  
programs.  

The Gleneagles Country Club  
Aquatic Center is changing  
management. In an effort to 
streamline operations and make 
the best use of staff resources, the  
Aquatics Division of Palm Beach 
County Parks and Recreation  
Department is now operating the 
pool at T-Rec. Aquatic programs will 
remain the same however new staff 
will be coordinating and  

implementing the programs. Two 
familiar faces plan to return to the 
pool for the 2020 season, Alyssa 
Murray and Marthina Bellorin. 

The Community Programs section 
has also made some exciting  
changes. In order to continue to  
provide quality recreational  
experiences for as many people as 
possible, with limited staff  
resources you will notice changes to 
the structure of some programs. We 
hope you are eager to try something 
new, let us know how we are doing 
so that we can continue to improve 
our programs. 


